
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 7:53 PM 
To: Kelley, Margit <Margit.Kelley@legis.wisconsin.gov> 
Subject:  FF-EMT meeting tomorrow 
 
 

Chair Nass and Members of the Committee, 
  
I am unable to attend the first meeting (July 26) of this Committee due 
to a previously scheduled conference.  
  
Please know that I will view the recorded video on Wisconsin Eye to 
ensure I am up to speed for our next meeting. I look forward to 
working with you in the coming months. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Rep. Jesse Kremer 
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